
    FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

MOSS, KRUSICK & ASSOCIATES LLC ANNOUNCES 
     EXPANSION THROUGH 

MERGER WITH SMYTH & HAUCK, P.A. 
 
 
 
Winter Park, FL – Moss, Krusick & Associates, LLC (MKA) today announced its expansion 
through a merger with Smyth & Hauck, P.A. of North Palm Beach. 
 
Founded in 1982, Smyth & Hauck, P.A.,  provides a full range of accounting, tax and advisory 
services to diversified businesses, high net worth individuals, and not for profit organizations. 
Combined with the existing MKA Winter Park, Florida office, the firm will have 55 employees. 
The combination of these two firms became effective on September 16, 2017. 
  
“I want to welcome the partners and staff of  Smyth & Hauck, P.A.to the MKA team. This 
combination allows us to extend our geographic footprint into Palm Beach County and add a 
fantastic group of talented people all committed to helping clients achieve success," said Ed 
Moss,  CPA  Managing Partner, who immediately recognized the synergies of all the  
professionals. 
  
Paul Smyth, CPA and Managing Partner of Smyth & Hauck, said "We have a long history of 
strong personal relationships with estates and trusts in the Greater Palm Beach community. Our 
management team believes that combining with MKA, will give us an ability to build on that 
tradition. Clients will still receive the same close personal attention they have come to expect 
from us, but our combined resources will offer an opportunity to expand our services and 
expertise. We believe that MKA has our same service philosophy and culture which will ensure a 
seamless transition for staff and clients as well.” 
 
Darby Hauck, CPA will serve as the Managing Partner of MKA’s North Palm Beach office. 
Smyth & Hauck, P.A.’s  professionals will continue to serve their loyal clientele from the current 
office location at 631 US Highway1, Ste. 411, North Palm Beach, Florida .  
 
Transition Advisors (www.transitionadvisors.com) a leading merger and acquisition consulting 
firm exclusively serving the national accounting community assisted in this transaction.  
 
Further information regarding this release may be obtained by contacting: 
Darby Hauck, (561-848-9300)  or Darby@smythhauckcpa.com 


